
 

 

Colorado Family Church: This Week's Service (Potluck) - Announcements 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
February 3, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon for another Sunday service! Pastor Adonia will be sharing the next 

message in our series on Stewardship. 

 

This is also the first Sunday of the month, so please bring a dish to share for our potluck. The church will 

provide rotisserie chickens and rice. Please remember to avoid using or bringing anything with nuts or 

peanuts. 

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Guest speaker Andrew Love shared this 

week's message on "Stewardship of My Limitations" He shared about how being able to confront his 

limitations and embrace constructive conflict has saved his life and his marriage. Enjoy the message! If 

you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or 

Facebook page. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

Latest message 

 

 
 

Announcements 

 



 

 

 
 

After lunch on this Sunday (February 5), Roger our hiking guru will show a program entitled "The 

Mountains and Culture of Nepal" Roger has been on 4 climbing expeditions to the Himalayas, including 

being the leader of 3 of them. 

 

 
 

Generation Peace Academy is hosting their annual Family Workshop at the YMCA of the Rockies near 

Estes Park, CO. All alumni and families of participants are invited to attend. 

 

Register now for lodging and let us know your itinerary and if you need transportation in these forms 

below. Space is limited, so sign up quickly. 

 

Lodging 

 

Itinerary and Transportation 

 



 

 

If you have any questions, email connectgpa@ gmail,com 

 

 
 

The flyer says it all. Please fill out the waiver if you wish to attend. 

 



 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 

 

 
 

Give back 

 

   
 

  
 



Date Nite Childcare at Colorado Family
Church
February 11th from 4:30-8:30 PM  -  YOU MUST REGISTER WITH THIS FORM BY 
November 2nd.

* Required

Parent's Name *

Your answer

Parent's phone during event *

Your answer

Optional additional contact person

Your answer

Additional contact person's phone during event

Your answer

1st child's name *

Your answer

1st child's DOB *

Date

1st child's food allergies

Your answer

1st child's other allergy or medical concerns

Your answer



1st child's any behavioral issues

Your answer

2nd child's name

Your answer

2nd child's DOB

Date

2nd child's food allergies

Your answer

2nd child's other allergies or medical concerns

Your answer

2nd child's any behavioral issues

Your answer

3rd child's name

Your answer

3rd child's DOB

Date

3rd child's food allergies

Your answer

3rd child's other allergy or medical concerns

Your answer



Agreement and signature
I, the above-named parent or guardian of the child or children listed above, am leaving 
my child or children with the babysitters and hereby release and waive against all claim 
of the babysitters, Colorado Family Church or HSA-UWC, its agents, employees, 
volunteers, representatives, officers, directors, from injuries or damages arising from 
injuries relating to my child’s or children’s participation. I further agree to indemnify, 
save and hold Indemnities harmless from any loss, liability, attorney fees, damage or 
cost that they (or any of them) may incur out of or related to the babysitting services 
offered by the babysitters. In the case of a medical emergency or behavioral issue, I 
understand that the babysitting service will act on my behalf if attempts have been made 
to contact me and I wasn’t available.

3rd child's any behavioral issues

Your answer

4th child's name

Your answer

4th child's DOB

Date

4th child's food allergies

Your answer

4th child's other allergy or medical concerns

Your answer

4th child's any behavioral issues

Your answer

Parent's signature *

Your answer

Date: *

Date

Submit Clear form



Elder Male Figure (father/uncle/etc.)

Elder Female Figure (mother/aunt/etc.)

Alumni (bro)

Alumni (sis)

Young Adult (bro)

Young Adult (sis)

Middle/High Schooler (bro)

Middle/High Schooler (sis)

Baby/Toddler

Lodging (Family WS 2023)
GPA has blocked a group of rooms for our families at a special block price. These rooms will be 

assigned at a first-come, first-served basis. Should all rooms be taken, you will have to find a 

hotel nearby or pay the YMCA Estes Park a lodging fee. *You may not be guaranteed a room that is 

near our meeting hall.

Lodging costs $94 per night and fits up to 5 people, for 2 nights This means that the total 

lodging fee will be split amongst the number of people in the room.

Meals are all you can eat - Breakfast is $12, Lunch is $14, and Dinner is $16.

If you would like to reserve these blocked rooms, please fill out this form. Each person in your 

party should fill out this form.

* Required

Full Name *

Your answer

Email *

Your answer

Cell Phone # *

Your answer

What best describes you? *

Next Clear form



ARRIVALS
Your flight should arrive at DEN (Denver International Airport) on March 10 by 2:00 PM. 

The GPA Shuttle will leave at 2:30 PM (if you arrive earlier, you will have to wait at the airport until 

the shuttle arrives). Please wait around baggage claim before pick-up.

*This GPA Shuttle is separate from the shuttle service that Estes Park provides.*

The GPA Shuttle is $35 one-way, $60 roundtrip per person -- this fee will be collected by GPA 

staff at the registration table. 

The total driving time from the airport to the YMCA is roughly 2 hours depending on road conditions 

(snow). The GPA Shuttle will leave the airport at 2:30 PM in order to make it back to the YMCA on 

time. Our Family Workshop program will begin at 5pm.

If you are planning to take the shuttle service provided by Estes Park, please make a reservation at 

https://www.estesparkshuttle.com/DIA-airport-shuttle. The Estes Park shuttle service is $65 

per person for one-way, $115 for round-trip.

You may also rent a vehicle from a car rental service for the weekend if this is a cheaper option for 

your party. You will be responsible for all aspects of renting a vehicle (e.g. doing your 

research, booking and paying for the rental, etc.) if you choose this option. 

Family Workshop Itinerary & Transportation
2023
Please fill out the following information.  If people in your party have different flight itineraries, 

please fill this form out separately. 

The name and photo associated with your Google account will be recorded when you upload 
files and submit this form. Your email is not part of your response.

* Required

Full Name(s) of everyone in your party with the same itinerary *

Your answer

Email of Main Contact Person *

Your answer

Airport (should be DEN) *

Your answer



Time

:

GPA Shuttle

Estes Park Shuttle Service

Renting a car/Driving myself/Carpooling (not thru GPA)

Other:

DEPARTURE
There will be a coach shuttle bus that departs from the YMCA to Denver Airport on March 12 at 

1:30 PM.

Due to the travel time being approx. 2 hours from the YMCA to the airport, please have your 

departure flight be no earlier than 5:00 PM. You may miss your flight if your departure flight is 

earlier. 

Date of Arrival (should be Mar.10) *

Date

Time of Arrival (should be by 2:00 PM) *

AM

Flight Number and Airline *

Your answer

Screenshot of Arrival Itinerary *

Add  le

How will you get to Estes Park? *

Date of Departure (should be Mar. 12) *

Date

Airport (should be DEN) *

Your answer



Time

:

Coach shuttle bus

Estes Park Shuttle Service

Rented car/Driving myself/Carpooling (not thru GPA)

Other:

Thank you for filling out this form!
If your flight gets delayed or cancelled for any reason, please contact connectgpa@gmail.com as 

soon as you can. 

See you soon!

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google. Report Abuse - Terms of Service - Privacy Policy

Time of Flight Departure (should be 5:00 PM or later) *

AM

Screenshot of Departure Itinerary *

Add  le

How will you get to the airport from the YMCA? *

Submit Clear form




